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Dear House Committee,  

 

Hunting and fishing has long been a integral part of my life growing up in Oregon. 

Many of my life memories were made with my family outside fishing or hunting. I want 

to be able to continue these memories now that I have a son of my own. 

 

Hunting and fishing allows me to provide clean, healthy food in a current climate 

where store bought food is expensive and typically processed. I support HJR 5 to 

protect Oregonian’s rights to hunt and fish and enjoy the beautiful state we call home. 

 

Thank you.   


